
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS   No.05 - 2018 

 
Newhaven Harbour Speed Limits  

 

Mariners are reminded that the maximum speed limit in Newhaven Harbour 

anywhere north of the West Pier Signal Station is 5 Knots. 
 

An increasing number of vessels of all types are exceeding this limit and 

causing distress to other users and damage to other vessels. 

 

This will not be tolerated, and the Harbour Authority will now be actively seeking 

prosecution of offending vessels. You have been warned. No further warnings 

will be given. 

 

You are also requested to have consideration for other port users and their 

vessels by going even slower past moored vessels and vessels smaller than 

yours. This is common courtesy and seamanlike. The 5 knots limit is a 

maximum speed limit - you can go slower. 

 

 

Masters and others in charge of craft are warned to navigate with caution at all 

times within the Harbour Limits and pay strict attention to directions issued to 

them by Newhaven Port Control, who act with the delegated authority of the 

Harbour Master. Call sign "Newhaven Radio" - VHF Channel 12.                      

Tel. 01273 612926. 
 
 
 
 
 
Capt. Dave Collins-Williams 
Harbour Master 
Newhaven Port                       
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